
 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 

McGowan 
Elle C 

110 

Jake G 

95 

Imaad S  

99 

Demi A  

48 

Thomas 
Isabella K 

134 

Christopher S 

140 

Maiya L  

96 

Noah E 

47 

Hackett 
Felicity-Mai F 

147 

Ledion L 

88 

Saif S  

116 

Kyle S-M 

63 

Peters 
Immanuel Q 

142 

Natalie F 

116 

Ikram A –T 

93 

Abbey M 

60 

https://www.slough.gov.uk/crime-

safety/water-safety-jubilee-river-video 

The last few weeks at Westgate have been packed full of activity. GCSEs and year 10 exams have come and 
gone, new staff and students have arrived at Westgate to join our ever-increasing school community. Year 11 
and 13 students have been a true credit to the school during the exam season. 
They approached their exams in a purposeful and calm manner and we are sure 
they will all achieve the grades they fully deserve when we welcome them back 
to school to collect their exam results on Thursday 18th (A Levels) and Thursday 
25th August (GCSEs). 
 
We are already looking ahead with anticipation to what promises to be an     
excellent academic year starting in September and putting in place plans to   
ensure we drive the school forwards in all aspects. It is extremely important that 
all students come to school in the correct uniform, as well as ensuring phones 
are off during the school day. The Westgate School is committed to ensuring 
school is a safe and distraction-free environment for our young people to learn 
and grow in. 

. To ensure the health and safety 

of the school community, can we      

remind parents of the council’s 

criteria on the use of E- scooters.  

https://www.slough.gov.uk/

parking-roads-travel/e-scooter-



 

 

 

Results 
1st PETERS 

 

2nd HACKETT 

 

3rd MCGOWAN 

 

4th THOMAS 

Across both Sports Days, £130 

was raised face painting and 

selling snacks which was    

donated to Slough Food Bank! 



 



 
 

www.publichealthslough.co.uk/

campaigns/one-slough 

 

www.slough.foodbank.org.uk 

We had our new year 7’s come into school for  day 

of fun, games and meeting new people.  

“I met my bet friend!” 

“The teachers were so helpful.” 

“The school is so big!” 

“I’m looking forward to coming here 

in September.” 

The Performing Arts department created 

many opportunities for fun this half term. 

This included  gum boot workshop and a 

Dhol drumming workshop. 


